
Burlington Road 

After its purchase by the Northern Pacific 
and Great Northern, there is much information 
in General Correspondence and the letterbook 
of that period (1901-2) on details of operatic 
policies, directors, earnings, etc.,especially 
in letters between its president, G.B.Harris, 
and Hill. 


